

375, Prince Anwar Shah Road, Kolkata - 700 068, Ph. No: +91 33 4007 2000 / 2444, Mob: 8336815657





WB2005NPL104913 Cambridge Assessment
International Education Cambridge International School

IN - 867

E-mail: info@scis.co.in, Website: www.scis.co.in, Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/sciskolkata/ Instagram: https://instagram.com/sciskolkata?utm medium-copy Link Youtube: https://youtube.com/channel/ucBBhaSgNN1tfvxga-tpaFo1A

John A. Bagul, M.Sc., B.Ed.- Founder Principal

6<sup>th</sup> March, 2023

## **CIRCULAR**

## Dear Parents,

Examinations are on for classes III upwards, both school and board examinations. We need to remind our students to once again follow certain covid related guidelines so that they stay safe from Adenovirus. I strongly recommend the following precautions to be taken by our students.

- 1. Washing hands whenever possible at least for 20 seconds.
- 2. Wearing a mask in school and in crowded areas.
- 3. Beware of slightest of symptoms like cold, cough and runny nose. Do inform the class teacher as we can isolate the child and conduct the examinations separately.
- 4. Use alcohol based sanitizers.
- 5. Again avoid touching your eyes, nose and mouth with unwashed hands.
- 6. Give your children a handkerchief or a tissue for coughs and sneezing.
- 7. Keep a watch for chickenpox rash too.

Please follow the suggestions and keep our students safe. We are just a phone call away. Do contact the class teacher in case of any concerns and mail me principal@scis.co.in

Best wishes for Basant Utsav and a very Happy Holi. I also take this opportunity to congratulate all mothers on the occasion of International Women's Day, 08th March, 2023 in advance.

"DigitAll: Innovation and technology for gender equality" is the UN's theme for 2023. The purpose of this subject is to acknowledge and appreciate the contributions that women and girls are making to technology and online learning.

Stay safe and healthy.

Warm regards,

**Founding Principal**